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FATAL PEDESTRIAN HIT & RUN CRASH 
 
The Spotsylvania Sheriff’s Office is requesting public assistance in identifying the vehicle 
and driver who left the scene of a fatal pedestrian crash. On May 31, 2022 at 11:24PM, 
deputies were dispatched to the area of Harrison Road and Meadow Park Drive for a 
deceased male found on the side of the road just east of the intersection with visible 
injuries. The Sheriff’s Office accident reconstruction team responded and found that a 
vehicle was traveling east on Harrison Road and struck 32-year-old Keith Lawrence Ballard 
of Burke, VA. The violent impact caused several car parts to be left at the scene of the 
accident. Investigators are looking for a 2012-2013 Silver Hyundai Azera with significant 
front end and passenger side damage. If anyone has information on this incident they are 
asked to call Spotsylvania Crime Solvers. Crime Solvers offers cash rewards up to 
$1,000.00, and anonymity to people who provide information that results in the arrest or 
resolution to unsolved crimes. Sheriff Harris and his staff express their condolences to the 
family and friends of Mr. Ballard affected by this tragic incident. 
 

 

 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 


